
Welcome to the second issue of the N.E. Scotland & Northern Isles Integrated Mortuary Project Newsletter. This
issue includes a project update, more information about our project webpages, and news from our contractors.
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Construction work on site is currently well underway. The majority
of groundworks and the installation of the initial section of the steel
structure marks a significant milestone in the project's progress. 
We are pleased to report that the construction is going as planned,
and we remain on track for the project's scheduled completion in the
summer of 2024. 
With the groundworks complete, we have now shifted our focus
towards erecting the steel structure, which will serve as the
backbone of the building. This not only signifies the progress made
but also sets the stage for the subsequent construction activities. 
As we move forward, our commitment to delivering excellence
remains at the forefront of our project. We understand the
significance of this project and the impact it will have on our clients
and the community at large. We are excited to witness the
transformation of this site and will continue to provide regular
updates on the progress, keeping you informed every step of the
way.
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Steelwork progressing through zone 2:

Zone 1 steelwork line and levelled:

Mortuary progress looking South from Foresterhill Road:
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If you would like to be added to our mailing list
to receive project updates, or if you have any
questions for the Project Team, please email: 
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To learn more about the project and get an in-depth look at the
new Mortuary's location and interior plans, simply visit our
website or scan the QR code provided.
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Exciting Updates on the
Mortuary Project Website!

We would like to tell you about the latest
additions to the Mortuary Project website:
brand new Frequently Asked Questions
and Meet the Team pages! 
Now, exploring our project and learning
about our team has never been easier. Our
comprehensive FAQ section provides
answers the most commonly asked
questions and details about the project.
You can also get to know the faces behind
the project on our Meet the Team page. 
To access these new pages, simply visit
www.nhsgrampian.org/integratedmortu
ary-project or scan the QR Code provided. 
 If you have any questions about the
project that aren’t answered in our FAQs,
please email us
gram.mortuaryproject@nhs.scot. 

Thank you and farewell
to Dr Paul Brown

The project team wanted to take a moment to express their deepest
gratitude for your invaluable contributions and unwavering
dedication to the project over the last 8 plus, years. Your presence
has undoubtedly played a crucial role in the project’s success, and
your departure will surely be felt by all of us. As we bid farewell,
please know that your impact on this project will not be forgotten or
undervalued. We wish you nothing but success on your future
endeavours, certain that any team would be fortunate to benefit
from your expertise. Project director Manju Patel said, “On behalf of
the entire project team, I extend our heartfelt gratitude for the
incredible contributions you have made throughout your time with
us. Your dedication, expertise, and unwavering commitment have
played a pivotal role in the success of this project. We wish you
nothing but success and happiness in your next chapter.”

Visit the NHS Grampian Integrated
Mortuary website. Once you're
there, you'll be able to see a video
and a stunning artist's impression
that beautifully captures the
architectural design and the overall
look of the new building. You can
also find answers to frequently
asked questions about the project
and check out past editions of the
newsletter. It's all there to keep you
in the loop and make your visit
worthwhile. 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsgrampian.org%2Fintegrated-mortuary-project&data=05%7C01%7Cryan.hill%40nhs.scot%7C011547a686a64bd1d94908dac8aec933%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638042950751441102%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=e2rWg23AO1MBYyDEfgDXU9vGlIlBscqGVw%2Bo38BRdUg%3D&reserved=0

